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Newsletter                  
                                              Nr 5/2016 

    Product line: C.V. boot kits                         New packages 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Following your expectations, we are pleased to inform you, that we changed packages for PROTECHNIC’s C.V. boot 

kits.  

 

New deliveries, started from October 24th, will be wrapped into special plastic bags with a pendant, which will help 

you in saving storage space. The quality of the product remains unchanged.  

 

We hope our new concept will meet your expectations.  

Best regards, 

Marketing Team 
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